
 Fences are going up! 
 
Folks,	as	we’ve	been	telling	you,	the	fence	project	is	now	underway	with	fences	having	been	replaced	
starting	on	North	Riviera	at	Marsala.	 	Work	 is	progressing	quickly.	 	Don’t	wait	 ‐	 ‐	 if	you	 live	 in	 the	
following	areas:	
	

SECTION	1—Capri	Court;	E.	Capri	Dr.;	Capri	Place	Lane;	S.	Capri	Dr.	or	1446,	1448	or	1502	N.	Riviera	
Dr.—you	should	begin	clearing	1’	of	working	space	between	your	 shrubs	and	your	 fence,	BOTH	 in	
your	BACK	yard	and	your	FRONT	yard!	

	
NOTE:	Homeowners	who	live	on	corner	lots	(except	along	N.	and	S.	Riviera)	in	Sections	1‐5	are	responsible	
for	clearing	a	1’	working	space	OUTSIDE	their	side	fences	adjacent	to	streets.		Rusticscapes	will	provide	this	
service	for	a	fee.	Sign	up	at	the	Clubhouse.	The	Grounds	Committee	will	work	with	Rusticscapes	on	the	timing	
of	this	trimming	to	avoid	bushes	growing	back	before	fences	are	replaced.	
	
REMINDER	TO	HOMEOWNERS	WHO	BACK	UP	TO	THE	NATURE	RESERVE:	 	If	you	want	a	4’metal	gate	in	
your	backyard,	sign	up	at	the	Clubhouse	by	Sunday,	June	15.				
	
Remember	your	questions	may	be	submitted	on	the	forms	provided	at	the	front	desk	or	by	addressing	your	
inquiries	to	fenceTF@club‐bellavita.org.	

  
 
 
 
 

THE FENCE POST 

From Ron Lauve, Fence Task Force Facilitator


